
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Appendix	3	



Deliveroo Editions Swiss Cottage – Site Monitoring Proforma 
Form 2: Monitoring the impact of the operation on the surrounding area 

Date: 

Time: 

Names: 

 

 

 

 
Location Plan 

 

Location 1 – Outside Cresta House Car Park 

Location 2 – Outside No.6 Dobson Close 

Location 3 – Lower Car Park, Dobson Close 

Location 4 – Higher Car Park, Dobson Close 

  

Location 1 

Location 2 

Location 3 
Location 4  



Location 1 – Outside Cresta House Car Park 
 

Is noise audible from the Editions 
site? 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 
 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

Source of the noise: 
 

Voices    ☐                                                Air-con unit    ☐ 
 

Other (please specify)   ☐ 

Any other defining characteristics: 
 

 

Any other comments: 
 

 

Are cooking odours present? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

What is the source? 
 

 

Description of the odours (e.g. type of 
smell): 

 

Strength of odour (e.g. slight/very 
weak, slight/weak, distinct, strong, 
very strong, extremely strong) – see 
table 1 for details 

 

Wind direction recorded on-site (use 
map for reference): 
 

 

Any other comments: 
 

 

Are Riders visible / waiting nearby? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details:  

Time and duration:  

Number of Riders  

Any other comments:  
 
 

Any other observations in relation to 
the Editions site? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

Details: 
 

 
 
 



Location 2 – Outside 6 Dobson Close  
 

Is noise audible from the Editions 
site? 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 
 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

Source of the noise: 
 

Voices    ☐                                                Air-con unit    ☐ 
 

Other (please specify)   ☐ 

Any other defining characteristics: 
 

 

Any other comments: 
 

 

Are cooking odours present? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

What is the source? 
 

 

Description of the odours (e.g. type of 
smell): 

 

Strength of odour (e.g. slight/very 
weak, slight/weak, distinct, strong, 
very strong, extremely strong) – see 
table 1 for details 

 

Wind direction recorded on-site (use 
map for reference): 
 

 

Any other comments: 
 

 

Are Riders visible / waiting nearby? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details:  

Time and duration:  

Number of Riders  

Any other comments:  
 
 

Any other observations in relation to 
the Editions site? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

Details: 
 

 
 
 



Location 3 – Lower Car Park, Dobson Close  
 

Is noise audible from the Editions 
site? 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 
 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

Source of the noise: 
 

Voices    ☐                                                Air-con unit    ☐ 
 

Other (please specify)   ☐ 

Any other defining characteristics: 
 

 

Any other comments: 
 

 

Are cooking odours present? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

What is the source? 
 

 

Description of the odours (e.g. type of 
smell): 

 

Strength of odour (e.g. slight/very 
weak, slight/weak, distinct, strong, 
very strong, extremely strong) – see 
table 1 for details 

 

Wind direction recorded on-site (use 
map for reference): 
 

 

Any other comments: 
 

 

Are Riders visible / waiting nearby? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details:  

Time and duration:  

Number of Riders  

Any other comments:  
 
 

Any other observations in relation to 
the Editions site? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

Details: 
 

 
 
 



Location 4 – Higher Car Park, Dobson Close 
 

Is noise audible from the Editions 
site? 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 
 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

Source of the noise: 
 

Voices    ☐                                                Air-con unit    ☐ 
 

Other (please specify)   ☐ 

Any other defining characteristics: 
 

 

Any other comments: 
 

 

Are cooking odours present? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

What is the source? 
 

 

Description of the odours (e.g. type of 
smell): 

 

Strength of odour (e.g. slight/very 
weak, slight/weak, distinct, strong, 
very strong, extremely strong) – see 
table 1 for details 

 

Wind direction recorded on-site (use 
map for reference): 
 

 

Any other comments: 
 

 

Are Riders visible / waiting nearby? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details:  

Time and duration:  

Number of Riders  

Any other comments:  
 
 

Any other observations in relation to 
the Editions site? 
 

Yes    ☐                                                No    ☐ 

If yes, provide details: 

Time and duration of the incident: 
 

 

Details: 
 

 
 
 



Table 1: Odour intensity table 

 


